

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher

Deputy Chief

March 21, 1994

Mr. Gregory Lewis 405-524-93/0 2901 Classen, Suite 260

Dear Mr. Lewis:

Oklahoma City, OK 73106

Thank you so much for the 1994 National Conference Humanitarian Award. I am deeply honored by this recognition from the National Conference of Christians and Jews. As you know, I worked with the NCCJ on an Oklahoma Indian media conference which was enormously successful.

I would like the award to be presented by author N. Scott Momaday of 1041 West Roller Coaster Road, Tucson, Arizona 85704 or if he is not available, by Iola Hayden, Executive Director of Oklahomans for Indian Opportunity.

March 31st is definitely on my schedule. I would be interested in learning who my co-recipients will be. Can you send along that information.

Best wishes and again, thank you for the honor.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mańkiller Principal Chief